Deanna has been helping Women’s Humane out for over two years,
and she jumped in quickly to every facet of the organization. She comes
each and every week to walk our dogs, and she has been eager to learn
about their behavior here and how best to support their mental health.
Deanna also visits PetSmart weekly, even when it hasn’t been convenient
for her. She attends events whenever she can, helping with animal
handling and supporting our staff.

Her positive attitude, willingness to learn and dedication to our
mission make Deanna an invaluable member of our team here. She helps
Women’s Humane build toward a better future, and we are so grateful to
have her help.

Thank you, Deanna!



